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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 1:09 PM
To: Helen O'Brien; jameswburnham@gmail.com; Stephen Neal; 

thecleanoutpeople@gmail.com
Subject: FW: 621 Bidwell St

fyi 
 

From: Mai Vang  
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 11:34 AM 
To: Shannon Powell <Shannon.Powell@FreedomMortgage.com> 
Cc: Joe Yannarelly <joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Vicki Sheffer 
<vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Robert Humphrey <robert.humphrey@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Steve Magner 
<steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Clint Zane <Clint.Zane@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 621 Bidwell St 
 
Hi Ms. Powell, 
 
In my earlier email, I have indicated that the public hearing is conƟnued to 2/21/24 @ 3:30 p.m. Room 300 Council 
Chambers.  However, Ms. Moermond stated that she would like to have a LegislaƟve Hearing on February 13, 2024 at 
10:00 a.m. via phone between 10 am and noon to get an update on permit(s) and where you are at with the repairs.    
 
Thanks. 
 

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


